Essex County Council PO Box 11, County Hall Chelmsford Essex CM1 1LX



Cordelia Our Ref: ECC-013772-11 request-83474-0a341d5f@whatdotheyknow.com Date: 30 August 2011

Dear Cordelia

## Your Freedom of Information Request:

I am pleased to enclose the following information in respect of your recent Freedom of Information request. You requested:

I am interested in the amounts paid by each school in Essex County Council to third parties in relation to temporary teacher staffing cover. Please find attached spreadsheet which is not complete as the Local Authority only holds detailed information for schools operating with the Local Authority's central payment system. You will note that very few (3) secondary schools operate through central payments.

Schools which operate with their own bank accounts would need to be approached separately. In order to assist you with your enquiry, in line with section 16 of the Act, we have provided below some links which contain the contact details for Essex schools.

Primary and Secondary education in Essex <a href="http://www.essex.gov.uk/Education-Schools/Schools/Admissions/Pages/Primary-and-Secondary-Education-in-Essex.aspx">http://www.essex.gov.uk/Education-Schools/Schools/Admissions/Pages/Primary-and-Secondary-Education-in-Essex.aspx</a>

Primary school listings for Essex are divided into booklets covering four geographic areas and secondary schools are all listed in one booklet.

You may reuse all or part of this information free of charge in any format or medium. You must reuse it accurately and not in a misleading context.

Please contact me if you would like further advice or assistance about your request or your right to access information held by Essex County Council.

If you are not satisfied with my response to your request, please let me know. If I am unable to resolve the issue immediately, I will explain our complaints procedure. If, after following our complaints procedure, you are still not satisfied,

Contd/.....







## Page 2

you are entitled to ask the Information Commissioner to review our decision. You can contact him at Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF, telephone 01625 545700.

Yours sincerely

Lauri Almond

Information Governance Officer Schools, Children and Families

Essex County Council Telephone: 08457 430430

Email: yourighttoknow@essex.gov.uk